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H;ffbt Zﬁ?gﬁwgm We are expecting a group of Young Eagles from the

Field Mgr.:PMLcRai Murphy Experimental Aircraft Association Leesburg, Chapter 534
Mowing Capt.: Joe Hudncky to visit us this month. They will participate in RC aircraft
Chief Safety: €d Popp orientation, Flight simulation time and hands on buddy
Fugik st [LinSelielure. box flying. They are the future of this hobby so please

web Master: Mark Care :
ster: Mark Garey welcome them with open arms and encourage them to

SES Club Meeting - Dec 17, 2022 add RC flying to their interest in aviation.

10:00

Come fly before the meeting FLY BEFORE YOU BUY

Check out the SES web page for more info
and great club information.
SES CHRISTMAS DINNER www.southerneaglesquadron.com

When: Dec 10,2022
Where: Recreation Plantation

Up-coming Events:

“WHO’S THE HIGH FLYER”
Each month there will be a question for you to find the

Time: 6:00 - 8:00 PM answer. The first person to answer the question will have
Bring a Dish to share their name in the SES News Letter and posted on the Info board
BYOB at the field. At the last 2023 club meeting, the person with the

most name posted will win a PRIZE.

Club will furnish maine course Send your answer to: Iross04@bellsouth.net

and cold drinks
Contact: Frank Mintz Nov. SES Question:
frank.mintz@gmail.com In the Oct. SES News Letter, find the word that also describes
Before Dec 7, 2022 whats on the back of a 1/4 of a dollar bill and on our SES logo.
Answer: Eagle - flip side of the quarter and our SES Logo

WANT, SELL TRADE Nov. High Flyer winner: Joe Hudacky - congratulations

Wanted
Airplane: EDGE 540 1300mm PNP Dec. SES Question
Contact Bob Dane Propellers for RC aircraft generally are two-bladed (although can
bob_dane@msn.com have as many as 3 or 4 blades) and are selected based on a pair

of numbers example 10/6, 11/7 and 11/6.
T he eéfitere this is the last issue for ~ What do these numbers designate?
2022. This news letter was started because
the club needed a monthly re-cap and to

inform our members of up coming events. FIELD SECURITY

Remember this is the clubs new letter and ~1FEYOU ARETHELAST PERSON TO LEAVE THE FIELD PLEASE
therefore I'm asking YOU to provide input W
to spark the interest of all members to read ENTRANCE CODE ON THE LOCK. ALSO IF AT ANYTIME YOU

and be proud of the : ARRIVE AND THE GATE IS OPEN AND THERE IS NO ONE FLYING,

Southern Eagle Squardon. PLEASE CONTACT FRANK MINTZ OR BILL CERMAK.



